
Homework for Week of Nov. 5-9 

 
1. Read each night for at least 10 minutes and log your reading on a log 

sheet provided.  

2. In Math, we are learning to subtract 2-digit numbers. To support your 

child’s learning at school, please have him/her complete the 

subtraction facts on the back of this sheet. Mastering these facts to 

18 will be beneficial to your child’s experience subtracting larger 

numbers.  

3. In Language, we continue to read non-fiction, descriptive texts. This 

week at home, have your child read a non-fiction book/article as part 

of their weekly reading. Then ask them to list 5 important facts they 

learned about the topic in the space below. You may wish to use a 

bulleted list to state the facts.  

 

Title of text: 

________________________________________________  

 

Facts I Learned: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


